
ORANGE COUNTY JUVENILE HALL VISITING 
 
 

The Orange County Probation Department is excited to announce the opening of the Multipurpose 
Rehabilitative Center (MRC).  The visiting center, previously located at the front of Juvenile Hall, 
has moved to the MRC located at 333 Sidwell Way, Orange, CA 92868.  The new building is 
located on the east side of Juvenile Hall (map attached below).  Justice Center Way becomes 
Sidwell Way on the east end of the facility.  Signs have been placed along Justice Center Way 
directing visitors to the new MRC building.  At the end of Justice Center turn left.  Limited parking 
is available in front of the building and additional parking is across the street at the corner of 
Justice Center Way and Sidwell. 

Visiting in the new location will begin Tuesday November 15, 2022 

Visiting Hours: (*These times are subject to change due to quarantine requirements.) 

Day Unit Time 
Tuesday Unit M 6:30p-8:30p 
Thursday Unit Q 6:30p-8:30p 
Friday Unit G 6:30p-8:30p 
Saturday Unit H 9:30a-11:30a 
Saturday Unit A 2:30p-4:30p 
Sunday Unit T 2:30p-4:30p 

 

Free lockers are available for personal belongings; however, no cellphones, purses or bags of 
any kind are allowed in the visiting center.   

The new visiting center has a small outdoor area with three picnic tables available on a first come 
first serve basis. 
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